
Westboro’s Big Box Fundraising Event  

New to our school this year we will be running the Big Box fundraiser. Students will be selling “The Big Box 
of Cards” which contains 35 beautiful All Occasions cards for the low price of $35. Additionally, we are 
offering for sale the Big Box of Birthday cards which also contains 35 cards for $35. We have outlined the details of this 
fundraiser below: 

 Our campaign runs from Friday November 4th to Monday November 21st. 
 Each family will be provided with a starter box of cards as well as an order form for your own personal tracking. 
 Payment for all boxes sold is by etransfer when orders are placed on the Hot Lunch / Fundraising website.  
 All orders and payments should be entered and sent on Monday November 21st.  
 The starter box must be returned, only if you are not ordering any boxes, otherwise keep it and you will deliver 

it to one of your customers so please keep it in good shape. Returned boxes must contain all 35 cards. 

The Birthday cards can be seen in high-resolution images at the below web address: 

https://www.bigboxfundraising.com/collections/frontpage/products/big-box-of-birthday-cards-new 

Don't forget our amazing prizes! 

 If we sell 150 boxes: we will do a draw for a new Westboro hoodie (draw will be only for families who 
participated in the fundraiser) 

 If we sell 400+ boxes the top seller from each grade will get a new Westboro hoodie (in this case there will be 
no draw) 

Good luck and thank you for your participation in this fundraising campaign! Please remember that all funds raised will 
go directly towards initiatives that benefit the students (for example: in school residencies like arts and sport, venue 
rental for the Christmas Concert and bussing to and from for dress rehearsal, Pancakes and PJ’s, and more!).  

 

Instructions for Westboro Parents Group Fundraising 

Visit us at: https://westboro.fundraiserorders.com 

Regular user of the HotLunch program? You're already registered!!! To place an order for your child(ren), click on the 
'Students ' button. You can place all your orders under one child to make things less confusing for volunteers organizing 
orders.  

First time users? Please add your students by clicking on the "STUDENTS" button. Once your students have been added 
to the system, you will be able to place orders immediately by clicking the "Order" button beside each child's name.You 
can place all your orders under one child to make things less confusing for volunteers organizing orders.  

How do I pay for my order? Once you have entered ALL the fundraising orders for ALL of your children then make one 
payment.  

We will only be accepting e-transfer to the following email address: westboropg2022@gmail.com 

When submitting your payment, you will need to generate a question with an answer for us to accept your payment. 

PLEASE USE THE FOLLOWING QUESTION AND ANSWER FOR ALL E-TRANSFERS: 
WHO IS OUR SCHOOL MASCOT?  ANSWER - Webster 

In the subject MEMO line: DOCUMENT THE STUDENT NAME(S)  

Please ensure you submit your payment by the closing date for that month’s ordering so that fundraising orders can 
be processed on time. If payment is not received, the order(s) will be deleted. 

Feel free to email Allison Usher at westborohotlunch@gmail.com, if you have any questions or concerns.  


